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Fernandez, Xavier@Waterboards

From: Rogers, Lisa <LROGERS@ci.petaluma.ca.us>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 6:10 PM
To: Fernandez, Xavier@Waterboards
Cc: Danly, Eric
Subject: Confirmation Letter
Attachments: City of Petaluma's Letter 1.19.16.pdf

Mr. Fernandez: 
 
Please find attached the City of Petaluma’s confirmation letter to you in reference to the Dutra Haystack Asphalt Plant 
Project. 
 
Thank you, 
Lisa L. Rogers 
Legal Assistant|CITY OF PETALUMA  
11 English Street | Petaluma, CA 94952 
Phone: (707) 778-4362 | Facsimile: (707) 206-6040 
lrogers@ci.petaluma.ca.us  

  
City Business Hours: M-Th 8am-5pm, closed Fridays 
 
The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the CONFIDENTIAL use of the designated addressee named above. The information transmitted is 
subject to the attorney-client privilege and/or represents confidential attorney work product. Recipients should not file copies of this email with publicly accessible records. If
you are not the designated addressee named above or the authorized agent responsible for delivering it to the designated addressee, you received this document through
inadvertent error and any further review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication by you or anyone else is strictly prohibited. IF YOU RECEIVED THIS
COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE NOTIFY US IMMEDIATELY BY TELEPHONING THE SENDER NAMED ABOVE AT 707-778--4362. THANK YOU. 
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January 19, 2016

Via Electronic Mail & U.S. Mail

Xavier Fernandez, Environmental Scientist

California Regional Water Quality Control Board
San Francisco Bay Region -
15 Clay Street, Suite 1400 * '
Oakland, CA 94612

xavier.fernandez@.waterboards.ca.gov

RE: Application for Water Quality Certification for Dutra Haystack Asphalt Plant
Project, Sonoma County - C!WQS Place ID 767268, Corps File No. 28104N

Dear Mr. Fernandez:

The City of Petaluma joins the comments on the Dutra Haystack Landing Asphalt Plant Project
application for water quality certification submitted to the San Francisco Bay Region of the
California Regional Water Quality Control Board on January 15, 2016, by Michael Lozeau on
behalf of the Petaluma River Council, Friends of Shollenberger Park, Moms for Clean Air.
Petaluma Tomorrow and their members.

When we spoke on the phone today 1 explained that the City of Petaluma had intended to join
Mr. Lozeau's objections submitted on behalf of his clients concerning the Dutra Asphalt Plant
Project, but that we were unable to do so this past Friday because the City offices are closed on
Fridays. You kindly indicated you would accept a letter from the City today joining Mr.
Lozeau's letter. Thank you for permitting the City of Petaluma to place into the record the
City's continued opposition to placement of the Dutra AspTialt Plant Project and its negative
wetland water quality and other environmental impacts next to Shollenberger Park at the
southern gateway to Petaluma.

Thank you and please let us know if you have any questions.

Very Truly Yours,

City of Petaluma

Eric W. Danly
City Attorney

cc: John C. Brown, Petaluma City Manager
Scott Brodhun, Petaluma Assistant City Manager
Heather Hines, Petaluma Community Development Manager
Scott Duiven, Petaluma Senior Planner

Michael Lozeau, Esq for Petaluma River Council, et al


